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Inquiry into Microeconomic Reform in Western Australia 

FINAL REPORT DELIVERED TO THE TREASURER 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) delivered its Final Report on the Inquiry into Microeconomic 

Reform in Western Australia to the Treasurer on 30 June 2014. 

In August 2013, the Treasurer of Western Australia gave written notice to the ERA to undertake an inquiry 
into microeconomic reform in Western Australia.   

The ERA was asked to provide recommendations to the Treasurer regarding the most advantageous 
package of microeconomic reform measures that the Western Australian Government could implement to 
improve the efficiency, performance and productivity of the State’s economy. 

The Final Report incorporates findings from an extensive public consultation process, including submissions 
received in response to an Issues Paper, a Discussion Paper, and the Draft Report.  The ERA also consulted 
with numerous business, advocacy, and Government organisations. 

The Treasurer has 28 days from receiving the Final Report to table it in Parliament.  The Final Report will be 
published on the ERA's website after the Treasurer has tabled the Final Report. 
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